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Kristie Kemp, Principal Congratulations to the first graders chosen for the November
Cassia Brunner, PTA President ~ December Character in Action traits of Patriotism and Kindnes

What is the FSA? Helping Kids Cope With Stress

Your Loretto PTA has gathered two
guest speakers for our general
meeting on January 22nd at 6:30 (@,
pm. Selma Bacevac, a licensed
mental health counselor, will discuss
the behaviors children may exhibit
leading up to and during testing
times. She will also offer information
on what you can do as parents to help your
children. With the new FSA just around the corner, we

Has your child started talking about
the upcoming FSA? Are you
wondering what it is and how it will
affect your child or your school? Mrs.
Kemp has arranged for a guest from
Duval County Schools to come to
Loretto to answer your questions. We
will be accepting questions via email
prior to our meeting.

Please email your questions to hope you will come out and take advantage of this very
Lorettopta@gmail.com. Additionally, useful information. Our second speaker is a certified
please look closely at the newsletter Yoga instructor who will provide both parents and
in the coming weeks as the date for students a short class to help cope with stress. The
the meeting will be posted here. class will be a basic introductory class so all skill levels
. can participate. Come out and learn some relaxing and
F]@I’lda restorative breathing techniques and postures. Please
Standards Assessments bring your yoga mat if you have one. This is sure to be a

very informative meeting. We hope to see you there!
Stay Connected with Loretto PTA
http://lorettopta.weebly.com/ Please email newsletter submissions to

index.html Brittany Rollins at LorettoNewsletter@gmail.com
You can also find us on Facebook! 0 Due Date is each Tuesday by 5:00 p.m.
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PTA MEMBERSHIP UPDATE

Have you joined Loretto PTAyet? The school
year is not even half over and it’s not too late!
Be a part of a network of millions of others
who are also advocating for our children as
well as supporting the many great things that
1 happen right here at Loretto.

i It’s just $6 for each individual and $10 for a
business membership. Big perk: our
business members are listed in our weekly
newsletter! If you need a membership envelope,
you can find them in the school office or print from
the membership envelope attachment in this
newsletter.

Any class that reaches 100% receives an ice cream,
popsicle, or cookie treat! So far we have had 17
classes reach 100%! During the month of January
any new memberships will be entered into a raffle
for a $10 movie gift card!

Theresa Rogers, VP Membership
LorettoPTAMembers@gmail.com

CAPWIZ

THE AR STORE IS COMING!

The first AR store of the year will be January
20th - 23rd. We need volunteers to help the
students when their classes come to shop.

To sign up, go to:
http://www.signupgenius.com/
g0/5080A45A9A8238-arstore

AR STORE OPEN HOUSE! Have you ever
wondered what the AR Store is all about or
what your child can choose from when
spending points?? The AR Store will have an
open house for you to look around and
check things out. Stop in before the PTA
meeting On Thursday, January 22nd from
5:30pm-6:25pm. If you bring a gently used
book(s) to donate, your child will be able to

iriw fir ixiri mystery points to be added to
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